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New Hire
Jose Clement is our new Branch 
Supervisor for the Franklin Branch. He 
started with us in September of 2022 with 
15+ years of banking experience. Jose has 
been a great addition to the Cencap family 
and we are excited to see where his career 
with us will go!

Fall Shred Day
Another successful Shred Day is in the books! On Saturday, October 22nd, 
we hosted our semi-annual Shred Day event.

Each time, we collect boxes and bags of unwanted personal documents to be safely 
shredded. We always love seeing our members’ smiling faces and excitement.

Our next Shred Day is coming up in the spring - be sure to check back for more details!

Want to avoid excess paper around the house? Sign up for E-Statements. A quick, safe, and 
convenient way to view your account information—while staying green!

Sign up at cencap.com/e-banking/e-statements.

We’ve Upgraded!
Our online & mobile banking platforms have just gotten 
even better. With just a few quick clicks, you can be on your 
way to a more seamless banking experience.

1.	 Log into your account & navigate to contact information.

2.	 Confirm the email address and phone number on file are correct.

3.	 Hit save and...

4.	 You’re done!

Still have questions? Head to one of our branches and we’ll be  
happy to help.
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Thanksgiving 
November 24

Christmas Eve 
December 24  
(Branches closing at Noon)

Christmas 
December 25–26

New Year’s Eve 
December 31 
(Branches closing at Noon)

New Year’s 
January 1–2

Upcoming �Holiday Closings


